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MINUTES OF SC—AICAE MEETING
November 3, 2004

Vassar Building

Attendees:

Tamarah Begay

Jill Brown
Simentel Francisco
Savannah Gene


Michele Pfeiffer

Ivan Shorty



Dathan Tsosie

Nathania Tsosie



Lou Weller

Tamarah Begay, president, called the meeting to order at 7:20 pm. 
Jill Brown from the American Society of Landscape Architects—New Mexico chapter gave a short description of the organization and the need for more minority landscape architects. Ms. Brown works with the company, Sites Southwest, which is a planning/landscape architecture firm, and is willing to serve as a mentor for students of AICAE that are interested in landscape architecture.  
Savannah Gene, secretary, gave the treasurer’s report.  The UNM SGAO account balance is $1,376. The balance of the Wells Fargo account is $721.  SGAO will be hosting several required accounting meetings in the next couple of months, two members need to be present. Ivan Shorty, Vice President, and Savannah Gene will attend the meeting.  This meeting will also give directions on using SGAO monies for purchasing supplies from UNM and also from outside vendors.  The AICAE t-shirts can also be purchased through the SGAO account.  
Tamarah reminded the students, who have been members for more than one year that they will need to pay their student dues to the National AICAE chapter.  The dues are $10 per student and can be given to Tasha Tsinijgine, treasurer, and mailed to the National treasurer.  

The next bowling/social night scheduled for December 4th.  This will serve as the end of the semester AICAE get together and also to recruit more members for next semester.  
The National AICAE Conference will be held November 18th-19th at the Sheraton Uptown.  Tamarah and Ivan will be presenting on the UNM AICAE Chapter on the 18th at 11:30, and the Project Presentation/Potluck is scheduled for the 18th at 6 pm.  Each student should bring a dish, drinks, or plastic ware.  B.I.A., I.H.S., the National Park Service-Petroglyphs, Lori Waqui, and Burke Wyatt are all on the agenda. The fee for students is $20.  

Tamarah Begay, current president, will be graduating this semester and Ivan will be taking over the President’s position.  Elections will need to be held for the Vice President and Treasurer’s seat at the end of the semester.  

Tamarah announced that UNM-Gallup Branch started an Architecture club for Native students.  She recommended that we send some brochures to them.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:09 pm.  

